
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 27 SIDEWALKS IN CLEWISTON AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MARCH 2023 

Financial Project ID: 437098-1 & 438068-1 February 2023 

Hendry County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Corine Burgess 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

 
  

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information  

(863) 519-2828  
Janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

  
 FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in March 2023, to construct sidewalks in      

various locations in Clewiston, Hendry County. The project locations are identified below. 

Enlarged map on back page 

Add sidewalks along  the north and south side of US 

27, the east side of San Luiz Avenue, the west side of 

Berner Road, and on US 27 extending north along 

Ponce De Leon Avenue and Royal Palm Avenue to 

Balboa Plaza 

Improve drainage  

Resurface the intersection between US 27 and Berner 

Road, sidestreets, and turnouts 

Estimated construction cost is $1.4 million  

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins March 2023 ; estimated 

completion is fall 2023 

During sidewalk construction, pedestrian   

detours will be in place; please follow      

signage 

During construction there may be lane      

closures on Berner Road, San Luiz Avenue, 

Royal Palm Avenue, and Ponce DeLeon  

Avenue 

or 

 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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